
We hope you all had 

a lovely summer break 

and enjoyed some 

quality time as       

families . Wellbeing 

and positive mental 

health continues to be 

a  priority at    Stanley 

Crook      Primary 

School.  Looking after 

each other and showing a caring and     

supportive attitude is really important. Please 

continue to look after yourselves and each 

other in the year ahead and stay kind. 

 

 

Welcome to the first Wellbeing 

Newsletter for this new academic year! 
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The theme of 2022's World Mental Health Day, set 

by The world Federation for Mental Health, is 

 'Make mental health and wellbeing for all a   

global priority'.  

Children in all Teams will complete activities       

emphasising the importance of looking after our 

mental health and keeping our minds thinking   

positive. 

 

 

In school, we have really enjoyed our music lessons and 

have learnt to play many musical instruments. Music  

releases a feel good chemical in the brain called         

dopamine. 

‘Music releases a chemical in the brain that has a key 

role in setting good moods, a study has suggested’ 

(Music 'releases mood-enhancing chemical in the brain' 

- BBC News) 

In Team Cowell, children have been practising clapping 

beats, singing and playing     

untuned instruments.  

Team Dahl have used their 

bodies to find the pulse in 

songs using various actions. 

They were fantastic at using 

the correct musical language, 

when answering questions. 

Their favourite part was       

using/playing the glockenspiel 

when they heard the pulse in 

the song. 

Marvellous Musicians!  

 

 

‘Always try your best and smile’ 

Danny Year 6 

 

‘Be a kind friend’ 

Amber Year 4 

 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/health-12135590
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/health-12135590


 

 

 

School Values– Every Monday in our whole school        

assembly, a new ‘Value of the Week’ is chosen for us to  

demonstrate this value in and around school. We really 

think about how it makes other people feel when we are 

kind, caring and supportive towards others and show          

excellent teamwork.  

A new display with details and evidence of our values 

can be seen, located outside of the 

hall door. 

Take a quick look when 

you’re next in school! 

 

The Mental Benefits of Swimming for Children 

 

1. Enhances mental development Swimming      

stimulates young children’s  senses and is thought to 

improve brain and emotional development.  

 

2. Develops confidence Children can often be   

fearful of water if they are not sensitised to it. 

 

3. Boosts social skills Swimming, while often thought 

to be a solo activity, is actually a great social        

activity. Year 3’s have attended  

swimming lessons this half term. 

“ I like to go swimming with my 

friends, it’s fun!”  

Lola Year 3 


